
  PARENTS AND STUDENTSPARENTS AND STUDENTS 
As the school year ends, we are prioritizing the safety
of our students and staff by implementing additional

safety measures during the final days of school. 

NO BACKPACKS 
NO BAGS 

PERMITTED ON SCHOOL CAMPUS 
From Thursday, May 29, 2025 

through Tuesday, June 3, 2025 
• Lunches may be brought in a standard lunch box
• Students - if you have devices or books to return to your

school, please return them before Thursday, May 29, 2025

* NOTE: A small pouch may be allowed for personal hygiene items
If you have a special circumstance, please reach out to your school administration for assistance.




